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NOTIFICATION OF ENVIRONMENTAL WORK

August 8, 2012
J#06-88-621

ARCO Station #2169
Attn: Station Manager
889 West Grand Avenue
Oakland, CA 94607-3453

Subject: Notification of Environmental Work at Atlantic Richfield Company Station #2169
Dear Station Manager,

Please be advised that Broadbent & Associates, Inc. (Broadbent) will be sampling the
groundwater monitoring wells at the Atlantic Richfield Company Station #2169 located at 889
West Grand Avenue, in Oakland, Alameda County, California.

Broadbent anticipates that ground-water monitoring will take place on Thursday August 16, 2012
between 7:00 am and 5:00 pm. Broadbent will endeavor to minimize disruption of store
operations during groundwater monitoring activities. It is requested that the well locations be
clear and accessible.

The Site Safety Officer/Senior Technician will make contact with you when they arrive at the
Site. You may contact Project Manager Tom Venus at (530) 566-1400 should you have any
questions before then.

Sincerely, RECEIVED
BROADBENT & ASSOCIATES, INC.

11:14 am, Aug 13, 2012
A-ﬂ——c /» S Alameda County
Tom Venus, PE Environmental Health
Senior Engineer

cc: Ms. Dilan Roe, PE, Alameda County Environmental Health Services (submitted via ftp)
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